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Hello, I am a home owner in the north city neighborhood and am thrilled at what is happening.
 I in particular want to see zoning to allow taller buildings everywhere and sidewalks down
 15th on both sides. I live at 190th and 15th and hate the idea that my kids won't be able to
 walk to school because there is no sidewalk on a busy street.
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